
Outlook

Re: POCD Comments

From Land Use <landuse@salisburyct.us>
Date Tue 9/24/2024 9:14 AM
To Theodore O'Neill <theodore.oneill@gmail.com>

Good Morning,

This will be explained for the benefit of the public in the opening remarks of the public engagement
session on Monday.

Also, I understand that the Chairman was Bcc'd on this. Please direct correspondences to the
Commission through this inbox landuse@salisburyct.us. This ensures that the entire Commission is privy
to the same information.

-Abby

From: Theodore O'Neill <theodore.oneill@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2024 3:39 PM
To: Land Use <landuse@salisburyct.us>
Subject: POCD Comments
 
Good afternoon,
The Lakeville Journal says that the P&Z i soliciting comments about the POCD.  I have a couple of
questions.

Is there a proper form for us to express our thoughts about the current POCD?
Is there a vote on how or if to change it?
How are comments or concerns factored into decisions about the final form of the POCD?
Can P&Z choose to simply ignore any and all comments if it chooses?  If so, is there any recourse?

Thanks!

Theodore Rudd O'Neill
79 Belgo Road
Lakeville, CT 06039
(o) 860-435-0150
(c) 831-673-1199

 


